
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 6, 2012 
 
 
 
Re: Requested Information 
 
 
Dear Mr. Collins, 
 
This letter concerns the request for information, which this office received on 
08.01.2012, regarding ALPR technology.  Please be advised that after a diligent search 
of the records maintained by this office I was unable to locate any TCSO records 
responsive to your request. 
 
Should you have any questions in this regard, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mike La Sorsa 
TCSO Paralegal 
854-4287 

 GREG HAMILTON 
TRAVIS COUNTY SHERIFF 

P.O. Box 1748 
Austin, Texas 78767 

(512) 854-9770 
www.tcsheriff.org 

JAMES N. SYLVESTER 
Chief Deputy 

PHYLLIS CLAIR
Major – Law Enforcement 
 
DARREN LONG 
Major – Corrections 
 
MARK SAWA 
Major - Administration & Support 
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